

P.O. Box 467 Chester, Pennsylvania 19016-0467 Tel: (610) 876-8185

August 12, 2020 2120 Franklin Township 5700

Ms. Sharon Norris, Secretary Franklin Township P.O. Box 118 Kemblesville, PA 19347

Re: Chester Water Authority Distribution System Flushing

Dear Ms. Norris,

Chester Water Authority (CWA) is planning to flush all public fire hydrants in the CWA distribution system in Franklin Township beginning the week of August 30, 2020. We are planning to conduct this work between the hours of 9:00 pm and 5:00 am Sunday night through Friday morning to minimize inconvenience to CWA customers. During this work, there could be brief periods when the water in the distribution system may become discolored. Distribution system water pressure may be depressed during the hydrant flushing activity.

Please let us know if you are aware of any businesses that have pressure sensitive fire alarm systems that may be affected by this work so that we can notify the businesses of our scheduled work.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 610-876-0940, extension 2248.

Very truly yours,

David J. Krubiak

Chief of Distribution

DJK/irm

c: RAJ

DHS

ADS

Chester County Fire Board

Steve Cole Jr., Fire Chief (Avondale Fire Company)

Justin Gattorno, Fire Chief (West Grove Fire Company)

John Chambers, Fire Marshal (West Grove)

Harold Walls, Emergency Mgmt. Director

Chester County Emergency Services 601 Westtown Road, Suite O12 West Chester, PA 19380

Steve Cole Jr., Fire Chief Avondale Fire Company 23 Firehouse Way Avondale, PA 19311

Justin Gattorno, Fire Chief West Grove Fire Company 101 Walnut Street West Grove, PA 19390

John Chambers, Fire Marshal 209 Walnut Street West Grove, PA 19390

Harold Walls
Emergency Management Director
Franklin Township
P. O. Box 118
Kemblesville, PA 19347